
Public Comment Opportunity about School District Negotiations 

The public is invited to comment about issues that will be addressed in collective 
bargaining. Please offer your comments via online submission, email, or with a paper 
submission to the district office in person, by fax, or through USPS mail. 

 

First and Last Name:  __________________________________________________________ 

 

Preferred contact: _____________________________________________________________ 
(email address or telephone number) 

 
What are your thoughts about issues to be addressed in the collective bargaining process? 
The process includes items for discussion such as compensation, employee benefits, health care, and work environment 
that one or both sides want to address for possible revision.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comments can be offered online or sent by mail, email, fax or delivered in person to the district office in 
Soldotna:  
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 
Attn: Negotiations 
148 N Binkley Street, Soldotna, AK  99669 
fax number: 907.262.5867  
email: Negotiations@KPBSD.org 
webpage: http://bit.ly/Negotiations2018  

Thank you for your time. 

The mission of the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District is to empower all learners to positively shape their futures. 
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